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Effective July 1, 2024, the following faculty have been approved for promotion or 
tenure with support from the Department of Medicine, the Interim Dean of Medi-
cine, the Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and the Chancellor. Congratulations 
on this important achievement! 

Dr. James Aiken – Clinical Professor of Medicine (Emergency Medicine) 

Dr. Yussef Bennani – Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine (Infectious Diseas-
es) 

Dr. William Benton – Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine (Baton Rouge) 

Dr. Christine Butts – Clinical Professor of Medicine (Emergency Medicine) 

Dr. Rajasree Chowdry – Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine (Hematology – 
Oncology) 

Dr. Carl Giffin – Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine (Baton Rouge) 

Dr. Meredith Hall -- Clinical Associate Professor of Medicine (Emergency Medicine) 

Dr. Michelle Korah-Sedgwick -- Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine 
(Pulmonary/Critical Care & Allergy/Immunology) 

Dr. Stephen Landreneau -- Professor of Clinical Medicine (Gastroenterology) 

Dr. Dean Lauret -- Professor of Clinical Medicine (Baton Rouge) 

Dr. Rebecca Lillis -- Professor of Clinical Medicine (Infectious Diseases) 

Dr. Michael Modica -- Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine (Hospital Medicine) 

Dr. Mihran Nalijayan -- Clinical Professor of Medicine (Nephrology) 

Dr. Randy Sorge -- Clinical Associate Professor of Medicine (Emergency Medicine) 

Dr. Victoria Burke, Dr. Charles “Bo” Sanders and Dr. Fred Lopez (Infectious Diseases) 
recently updated their chapter on "Fever and Rash in Patients with HIV" for the UpToDate 
textbook. 

.   
Dr. Jordan Vaughn (Emergency Medicine) recently published a paper titled "A national 
pilot study on simulation-based upstander training for emergency medicine clinicians in 
AEM Education and Training.  

Dr. Ben Springgate (Community & Population Medicine) was recently 
a discussant for CMS Grand Rounds “Leveraging Research and Da-
ta to Inform Overdose Prevention and Response Activities and Drive 
Improvements in Access, Quality, and Equity.” He also was invited to 
serve as a discussant for a CMS Behavioral Health Coordinating 
Committee meeting.  


